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Ref:  AGi/NW 
 
18 September 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian 
 
I am writing to advise you that our School Photographs for students in years 7, 9 and 11 will be taken on 
Thursday 26 September 2019. 
 
This year, there will be the opportunity for students to have their photo taken with their brother or sister if they 
both attend this school.  If you would like your children to have their picture taken together, please complete 
the reply slip provided below and return to the school office by Monday 23 September. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

Mrs A Gibbins 

Head of School 
  ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please complete and return to the school office if you wish your child to be photographed with their brother 
or sister by Monday 23 September. 
 
 
 
Names of children to be photographed: 
 
…………………………………………………………………  Form:  ……………………. 
 
…………………………………………………………………  Form:  ……………………. 
 
…………………………………………………………………  Form:  ……………………. 
 
………………………………………………………………….  Form:  ……………………. 
 
 

Signed:  ………………………………….Parent/Guardian  Date: …………………….. 
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